CUNNINGHAM

SECILIFRIET v SWET EATS

January 21, 2020

Fire Prevention Bureau
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101
Fax#: (207) 874-8410

To Whom 1t May Concern:

This letter is to inform you that on January 20, 2020, we completed the programming and testing of the newly
installed fire alarm devices in the Northeast Dermatology Associates space (unit #18) in the building at 125
Presumpscot Street in Portland, ME, We tied these new fire alarm devices into the building’s existing fire alarm
control panel and programmed and tested these new devices to NFPA 72 Standards with signals sent from
these devices to the fire alarm control panel with the signals received at our central monitoring station, These
new fire alarm devices were found to be fuily functional at that time.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at {207) 846-
3350.

Sincerely,

Lol A,

Ronald S. Sneider, Manager

10 PRINGCES POINT ROAD, YARMOUWTH, ME 04096 1207-846-3350 F207-846-6080C 800-210-0257
WAV CLINMINGHAMSECURITY . COM




